
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday, July 11, 2023 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Regarding the CalHIVE Behavioral Health Integration Improvement Collaborative 
Participation Agreement, the California Quality Collaborative does not require 
submission of a budget by participants for payments received. 
 
All additional payment detail is contained in Section 4, Fees and Payment Schedule.  
 
 
Kristina Mody, 
Associate Director, Practice Transformation 


